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EPARTMENT OF
Zelniieslialion DIVISION OF ARCHITECTURAL SERVICES
Telephone 296-3811 State Office Building, 12th Floor Topeka, Kansas 66612

June 3, 1977

Re:  New Classroom Building
Fort Hays State University
Hays, Kansas

Mr. James Bibb, Director
Divisicn of Budget

Mr. Warren Corman
Board of Regents

Jéerald W. Tomanek
President

Gentlemen:

A meeting has_been established for.the.Architectural Selection
Committee to negotiate with the firm of Woods and Starr for a

fee for the design of the above referenced project. The meeting
has been established for 2:30 p.m. on Wednesday, June 8th. The
session will be held in my office on the 12th Floor, State Office
Building.

Mr. Bibb and I will be in a staff meeting in his office until 2:30
and may be just a few minutes late but I do not think the negotiating
session will take more than an hour.

Each of you has received a copy of the revised program which has

been revised in accordance with the instructions of the 1977 legislature.
Both the budget and the floor area of the buildinghave been reduced
without reducing the elements contained in the various functions of

the program.
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